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SportsHero Limited (ASX: SHO) (“SHO” or “the Company”), provides clarification following 

consultation with ASX regarding its announcement released on 6 March 2025, in relation to 

slides 12 and 13. 

 

To the extent that those slides could be considered a financial forecast, SHO retracts slides 12 

and 13 only as it does not have a reasonable basis for the targeted sales figure at this stage. 

 

Investors should not rely on the revenue target mentioned in slides 12 and 13 as a basis for 

investment decision on the Company. 
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